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This term, we will continue our focus on the main learning of THE THREE C’s:
cooperation, communication, collaboration. We will look at problem solving
to gain successful outcomes for the small or large group. Each year level will
use the THREE C’s in different sports and minor games, continuing our
learning and developing key fundamental motor skills.

In Term 1 our Term Theme was TEAMWORK. This term we will adopt the
term theme of RESPECT. Looking at positive sportspersonship and stamping
out bad sportsmanship. What does it look like? What does it sound like?
Where do we look for positive sportsmanship?

We will also be having sports clinics in Term 2 to help consolidate our kicking
skills, through the AFL VIC school programs, and our bounce and catch/throw
skills through the Camberwell Dragons basketball school clinics.

Prep
In Term 2, students will continue to develop their
listening skills and play minor games to deepen
their understanding of following rules and using
equipment appropriately. The key fundamental
movement skills of kick (dribble and pass), jump
and bounce will also be introduced this term.

Year 1/2
In Term 2, students will refresh and undertake skills
and games that require the development of kick,
jump, punt and bounce.
There is an emphasis on minor games that
require a range of team work and thinking skills.
We will look at how our interactions need to be
positive by sharing, taking turns, following rules
and showing honesty in games played.



Year 3/4
Students will continue working on the skills and
tactics required in games involving catch-throw and
hand-foot and foot-eye coordination skills. They
will be introduced to sports that use previously
learnt fundamental motor skills. The focus sports
for this term will be AFL, soccer, netball, basketball
and kickball. We will investigate how to complete
movement sequences such as a drop punt in AFL, a
layup in basketball and changing ball speed and
direction in soccer.

 
Year 5/6

Interschool Sports will commence in Week 5 in
Netball, Soccer and AFL 9s. Each Friday morning,
students will compete against other schools in
these disciplines in hopes of school glory. Physical
Education classes in Term 2 work towards
developing skills and tactics that are required for a
majority of sports focussing on winter sports such
as AFL, soccer, netball, basketball and kickball. We
will investigate playing different roles within teams
both on and off the court such as scoring or time
keeping.

It is important that the skills taught during Physical Education sessions are
practised regularly at home, in the park and in a range of outside of school
programs. Students are encouraged to enrol in AusKick, Ready Steady Go Kids,
Netta, Kanga Cricket, Hot Shots tennis, Swim clubs and Aussie Hoops. Parents
are asked to support and encourage their child/ren to spend more time outside
playing with a range of balls and equipment and playing team sports rather
than opt for electronic devices. It’s social, fun and will benefit them physically,
mentally and socially as they progress through school.

We look forward to an exciting term!

Matt O’Shea


